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Don’t Miss it! 
Thursday, October 21st 4:00 to 6:00 p.m. 

 

Your HOA will be hosting its annual POA Board Candidates Forum on Thursday, October 21st from 4:00 

to 6:00 p.m. The event will be held at the Community Church of Tellico Village. 

 
It will be your opportunity to hear from the three candidates, John Arguelles, Bob Brunetti, and 

Hussein Nijim, who are running for the two open positions on the POA board for 2022.  

 

We intend to livestream the event on the TVN YouTube Channel and record the event for later 

viewing. We will take questions from the audience at TVCC as well as from those viewing online during 

the live session. We will provide you more information on how to attend in-person and participate 

online once the plans are finalized. Note: There are no incumbents running in this election.  

 

We are looking forward to a very engaging and informative event. 

 

“For questions or more information, please contact Dennis Dougherty, HOA Vice President-Programs at 

dpd@dpdougherty.com” 
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Questions for POA Board of Director Candidates 
 
The HOA Board has prepared a list of questions to be asked at the upcoming POA Candidates Forum to 
be held Oct 21st 4pm at the Community Church of Tellico Village.   
  
We will also set aside time at the Forum for questions to be submitted from the audience (in-person 
and at home watching).   If you have a specific question (not specific to a personal situation) that you 
would like to ask the candidates during the Forum, they may be submitted on-line or asked at the 
event - instructions will be given how to do so at the event. 
 
The BOD will review submitted questions for potential asking of candidates at the Forum.  The 
question should have common interest for the majority of homeowners.  
 
We will also set aside time at the Forum for questions to be submitted from the audience (in-person 
and at home watching). 
 
If time does not permit asking/answering of some questions by the candidates, the HOA Board will 
summarize and submit the questions to the candidates for their written response which will be 
communicated electronically to the HOA membership. 

 


